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From: "reader@guardian.co.uk" <reader@guardian.co.uk>

To: a_baron@btinternet.com

Dear Mr Baron,

Thank you for your email of 13 April about the obituary of Colin Jordan on p31 of that day's
Guardian.

Since we have also received an email from his step-daughter Suzanna Safrany, I've asked her
to confirm the year of her mother's marriage to Mr Jordan, and for details of where he taught
and when, so we can consider correcting those points, which we are very happy to do.

What points from Mr Jordan's work as a political theorist would it be enlightening for our
readers to know about?

We understand that Mr Jordan did indeed consider embarking on a libel action last year, but
abandoned it after the ensuing exchanges.

Best wishes, Leslie Plommer
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